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August 13, 2018

Laura DiBella

Port Director

Fernandina Ocean Highway and Port Authority
76346 William Burgess Blvd

Yulee, FL 32097

RE: Port of Fernandina’s Multi-Purpose Dock Crane & Warehouse Project
Dear Ms. DiBella:

Please accept this letter as confirmation of the Department’s participation on Port of Fernandina’s
Multi-Purpose Dock Crane & Warehouse Project. At the time of this letter, the Department has
$2,000,000 dollars committed to Agreement G0Z02. Agreement GOZ02 was executed on July 26, 2018,
and the Department’s funds will remain available until the Project is complete, or September 30, 2020,
whichever occurs first.

As outlined in the Agreement, the total estimated Project cost is $5,000,000 dollars. The Ocean Highway
Port Authority is responsible for all costs in excess of the Department’s funds committed to the
Agreement. Upon the delivery of the crane to the dock at the Port of Fernandina, the Department will
commence its reimbursement of funds to the Ocean Highway Port Authority, up to $2,000,000 dollars,
for actual funds expended in the purchase, shipment and delivery of the crane.

The Department looks forward to participating on this Project. If you have questions or need additional
information, please contact me at (904) 360 — 5693.

Respectfully,

Justin Ryan
District Two Freight & Seaports Coordinator
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